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EVENTS CALENDAR

October 23 -- "Songs and Sounds of the Seventies"
Voice Recital - 8 p.m.
Recital Hall, Singletary Center for the Arts

October 24 -- "UK Classical Guitar Series" — 8 p.m.
Recital Hall, Singletary Center for the Arts

October 25 - "UK Orchestra -- 8 p.m.
Concert Hall, Singletary Center for the Arts

October 26 - "Hillbilly Music" - Gallary Series
Noon - Peal Gallery, King Library North

October 28 -- "Central Kentucky Youth Orchestras"
Center Sundays Series — 3 p.m.
Concert Hall - Singletary Center for the Arts

October 29,30,31-- "UK Octubafest” -- 8 p.m.
Recital Hall - Singletary Center for the Arts

November 1 - "Symphonic Winds Concert Band" --
Seniors Concert - 3 p.m.
Concert Hall- Singletary Center for the Arts

"UK Symphonic Winds" — 8 p.m.
Concert Hall - Singletary Center for the Arts

November 2 -- "The Super Computer: A UK Link to the
World" — Gallery Series
Noon —- Peal Gallery, King Library North

GRAPHIC DESIGN
WINNER ANNOUNCED

Larry Mitchum, a videographer of the Office of Instructional
Resources, has won first prize in a graphic design competition
conducted by the College of Education. Larry's winning
logo design, in combination with another winning entry, will
be used to represent the College of Education on all printed
materials. In addition to the recognition, Larry received a cash
prize.
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Staff Appointments
for Committees

The following people have accepted
appointments on library committees:

Personnel: JULIE MOSELEY

Occasional Papers: KAREN ELLENBERG
Gallery Series: HOMERETTA JONES
Literature Search: JUDY FUGATE
Building & Planning: KAREN CLINE

Intra Library Loan: SCOTT NOBLE
Academic Achievement: LAURA TAYLOR
Kentucky Review: EMILY LIHANI
Preservation: BEULAH TURNER

Staff Development: BARBARA PFEIFLE

Pats on the Back

The following thank-you letter was sent to Paul
LeVeque, Britt Davis, Andre’ Kinney, Clarence
Embry, and Andy Spears for their work on the
new "UK News Report":

"A note to say thanks for your efforts on
the new program, "UK News Report."

This project is off to an excellent start

and | think we all can be proud of the

first 30-minute show. | appreciate your
cooperation and help in making this a
reality. We look fonward to many more
successful editions of "UK News Report."

Thanks again for your efforts on this and
the other projects we work together on at
UK Public Relations and the Office of
Instructional Resources.

Sincerely,

Carl Nathe
Director, Radio-TV News
UK Public Relations

UK Info/Expo Fall 1990
Reminder

Please be advised that all booths will be required
to be constructed of non-combustible
construction and any cloth material shall be
flame retardant...meeting requirements of
NFPA 701.

Green Bean Has
A New Look

Many thanks go to artist Diane Wright of the
Office of Instructional Resources for designing
the new cover sheet for The Green Bean.
Besides being very attractive, the new look
should provide us with a more efficient use

of space for the newsletter. Which also means
the more news you have for us, the more
news we'll be happy to use.







